July 24, 2017

The North Mahaska Board of Education met in special session on July 24, 2017, at 6:30
p.m. in the high school conference room in New Sharon, lowa. Those members present
included Dirk Wilkin, Sherrill Strobel, Keith Foster, and Dan Gruber. Also present was
Angela Livezey. Absent: Arvin DeBoef and Cindy Quang.

Dirk Wilkin called the meeting to order at 6:30 p.m.

NEW BUSINESS

RESIGNATION

A motion was made by Gruber and seconded by Foster to approve Anne Seller’s
resignation from high school English teacher and teacher librarian. Motion carried.

APPROVE SHARING TEACHER LIBRARIAN WITH SIGOURNEY CSD
A motion was made by Foster and seconded by Strobel to approve sharing a teacher
librarian one day a month with Sigourney Community School District.

APPROVE CONTRACT FOR HIGH SCHOOL ENGLISH TEACHER

A motion was made by Strobel and seconded by Foster to approve a contract for Rich
Pitkin for the first semester for high school English. Motion Carried. Rich has subbed
for the district and is highly qualified in English. Rich plans to continue to sub and did
not apply for the full-time English position. The board discussed hiring Jenna Carrico at
the end of first semester pending completion of her student teaching and receipt of her
Iowa Teaching License.

Mr. Wilkin adjourned the meeting at 7:10 p.m.



